
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE  SEPTEMBER 5, 2006 

NEIGHBOURING MUNICIPALITIES FOCUSED AREA MEETINGS 

Recommendation 

The Intergovernmental Relations Committee recommends: 
 

That beginning January 2007, the City of Vaughan invite representatives from 
neighbouring municipalities to separate meetings to discuss issues of mutual concern if 
any. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
There is no economic impact. 

Purpose 

That the City of Vaughan invite representatives from neighbouring municipalities to separate 
meetings to discuss issues of mutual concern if any. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The City of Vaughan and its neighbouring municipalities could have mutual concerns; therefore, 
in order to work together, separate meetings could be set-up to discuss these concerns, if any. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

The City of Vaughan invite representatives from neighbouring municipalities to separate meetings 
to discuss issues of mutual concern if any. 

Attachments 

No attachments. 

Report prepared by: 

Adelina Bellisario, 
Assistant City Clerk 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
Councillor Tony Carella, 
Chair, Intergovernmental Relations Committee 
 


